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June 29, 2017 

  

LF  PCN# A0133a      Notification of change to Font tonality on MEGA fuse  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Littelfuse Inc. would like to notify you of a change in the font tonality of the rating mark on some of the 

MEGA fuses.  Littelfuse is changing the rating mark font tonality to improve the contrast against the black 

resin of the housing for better performance at our customer’s automated vision inspections. 

 

No change is made to the form, fit or function of the part; nor is any change made which may alter the 

performance of the part.  Only the tonality of the font will change. 

 

 

 

Below are a couple of examples showing the improvement: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This change will be implemented as a running change and will start producing parts with this improvement 

by October 2, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the improvement 
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Impacted part numbers: 

 

Product Series Style / Description 

0298350.ZXA Fuse Mega 32V 350A w/ 6.6mm Holes 

0298400.ZXA Fuse Mega 32V 400A w/ 6.6mm Holes 

0298500.ZXA Fuse Mega 32V 500A w/ 6.6mm Holes 

0298350.ZXH FUSE 32V S/B MEGA 350A RIVETED 

0298400.ZXH FUSE 32V S/B MEGA 400A RIVETED 

0298500.ZXH FUSE 32V S/B MEGA 500A RIVETED 

0298400.ZXHFD MEGA FUSE 400A 

 

Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased 

to answer any questions you may have.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best Regards, 
 

Aram Tamez 
Aram Tamez 

Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit 

atamez@littelfuse.com 


